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UPCOMING EVENTS

SPIRIT NIGHTS

At Marcos 10/8/19 &
10/9/19 from 
11am - 11pm

PTA MEETING

10/17/19 at 7pm in 
the LRE Library

RUN THE RIVER

10/17/19
K and 1st at 8:30am

2nd and 3rd at 9:30am
4th and 5th  at 1:15pm

MONSTER MASH
DANCE

10/18/19 at 6:30pm

LITTLE RIVER IS 20!

 As one of South Riding's original community

schools, Little River has been a cornerstone of

our growing community for two decades. The

administration is hosting a special ceremony on

October 26 from 11-12pm with a fun festival to

follow.  Join us to celebrate LRE's impact and

achievements since opening its doors in 2000.

Membership Matters!  Join the PTA at littleriverpta.org

Monster Mash Dance
Wear your costume and come dance with us! There will

be a DJ, Costume Contests, Concessions, Fun!  This
event is FREE for PTA members, $8/family for NON

members **Please no toy weapons or full face masks**

Little River PTA is hosting a fundraiser, and our goal is to raise
$20,000 to create an outdoor classroom, new playground
equipment, and more! In just 2 weeks, family and friends will
support our school by giving pledges towards the number of laps
your student will run on the day of the Fun Run. We’ve asked the
fundraising experts at Booster to power our program, making our
fundraising simpler, more profitable,and more fun.  Check for
updates on Facebook and the Website.  Log on to funrun.com to
get started.



Thank you for a Successful September!
These events are only possible with all of our amazing volunteers

who planned, organized, and executed.  Please consider

volunteering at our future events.  Many hands make light work!

Sprout School Supply kits brought in $1,892.  Thanks to everyone who ordered,
and the volunteers who delivered them to each classroom.
The Outdoor movie night was a great kick off to the new school year.
McDonald's Spirit Nights were a tremendous success.  Thanks to all who came
out, and to Eddie the Eagle for flying in to visit with students.
Books for BINGO was a fantastic evening of fun.  Everyone was a winner and
brought home books.
We held two well attended PTA meetings! 
After School Enrichment Program registration was awesome!  There are
several new clubs, and some that quickly sold out.
Our membership contest brought in 542 Members!  62% of LRE families are
PTA members.  100% of our classroom teachers are PTA members.  We are
very excited for a strong partnership this year!

Looking ahead to November
Spirit Night at Monster Golf on November 15th 
FREE pancake breakfast and holiday fair on November 16th
PTA meeting November 21st

Thank you to our sponsors!


